
September 15, 2025 

 

Ladies, 

 

Welcome to the 2025-26 WGVWGA Season. A special welcome to our new members, Karen 

Hontz and Pam Nicholson 

 

The website will be  updated to reflect current info as of today. The site should give you most of 

the info you need but questions are always welcome. 

 

The Board has a great season planned for you. Please do not hesitate to get in touch with any of 

our board members if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks 

 

JBB 


